
RSK 7130026

Tile  Insert  tile  box  made  of  acid-resistant
stainless  steel.  Tile  Insert  is  a  non-slip
grating  with  load  class  K3  (300  kg)  for
lighter  pedestrian  traffic  /  barefoot  friendly.

RSK 7130027

Tile  Insert  tile  box  made  of  acid-resistant
stainless  steel.  Tile  Insert  is  a  non-slip
grating  with  load  class  K3  (300  kg)  for
lighter  pedestrian  traffic  /  barefoot  friendly.

RSK 7130031

Tile  Insert  tile  box  made  of  acid-resistant
stainless  steel.  Tile  Insert  is  a  non-slip
grating  with  load  class  K3  (300  kg)  for
lighter  pedestrian  traffic  /  barefoot  friendly.

RSK 7130025

Tile  Insert  tile  box  made  of  acid-resistant
stainless  steel.  Tile  Insert  is  a  non-slip
grating  with  load  class  K3  (300  kg)  for
lighter  pedestrian  traffic  /  barefoot  friendly.

RSK 7130028

Tile  Insert  tile  box  made  of  acid-resistant
stainless  steel.  Tile  Insert  is  a  non-slip
grating  with  load  class  K3  (300  kg)  for
lighter  pedestrian  traffic  /  barefoot  friendly.

RSK 7130030



Tile  Insert  tile  box  made  of  acid-resistant
stainless  steel.  Tile  Insert  is  a  non-slip
grating  with  load  class  K3  (300  kg)  for
lighter  pedestrian  traffic  /  barefoot  friendly.

RSK 7130029

Tile  Insert  tile  box  made  of  acid-resistant
stainless  steel.  Tile  Insert  is  a  non-slip
grating  with  load  class  K3  (300  kg)  for
lighter  pedestrian  traffic  /  barefoot  friendly.

Specifications

RSK Number 7130026

Floor Covering Tiles

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

K3

Size 600×100 mm

Surface Cold rolled (2B)

Version Tile Insert

RSK Number 7130027

Floor Covering Tiles

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404



Pressure Flow
Temp

K3

Size 800×100 mm

Surface Cold rolled (2B)

Version Tile Insert

RSK Number 7130031

Floor Covering Tiles

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

K3

Size 1200×100 mm

Surface Cold rolled (2B)

Version Tile Insert

RSK Number 7130025

Floor Covering Tiles

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

K3

Size 500×100 mm



Surface Cold rolled (2B)

Version Tile Insert

RSK Number 7130028

Floor Covering Tiles

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

K3

Size 900×100 mm

Surface Cold rolled (2B)

Version Tile Insert

RSK Number 7130030

Floor Covering Tiles

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

K3

Size 1100×100 mm

Surface Cold rolled (2B)

Version Tile Insert



RSK Number 7130029

Floor Covering Tiles

Item Color Stainless

Material Acid-resistant stainless steel 1.4404

Pressure Flow
Temp

K3

Size 1000×100 mm

Surface Cold rolled (2B)

Version Tile Insert
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